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SHAPING OUR FUTURE TOGETHER

It’s time to Get Involved

It's an exciting time for Leganal

The Tasmanian Government is committed to building a new $20 million primary school at Legana, providing state-
of-the-art learning spaces for 350 students and has partnered with the West Tamar Council to include a sporting
precinct around the new primary school to enhance school and community facilities. We are expecting that the
school will be up and running by 2024.

The whole community is encouraged to participate in our Get Involved campaign. Submissions can be made by:

e filling out the survey at www.surveymonkey.com/r/Leganaps

e coming along to the community workshop on 5 March 2020 at 6.30-8pm at the Windsor
Community Precinct, | Windsor Drive, Riverside — registrations can be completed at
www.education.tas.gov.au/leganaps

e emailing the Get Involved team at getinvolved@education.tas.gov.au

e writing to us at Get Involved, GPO Box 169, Hobart, 7001

e phoning us on 1800 816 057

Visit www.education.tas.gov.au/leganaps for more information.

Feedback will be accepted until 27 March 2020.

Don't miss your chance to Get Involved
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